From: BDC Laoima

To: J

Subject: FW: Official information request for Building Consents Issued 2022-2024 Ref: QIA 23/24
Date: Wednesday, 19 February 2025 1:13:43 pm

Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 18 February 2025 where you asked how
many building consents in total were issued per year for the last 5 years.

BDC Building Consents issued over 2020 — 2024 were as follows:

e 2020-265
e 2021-353
e 2022-354
e 2023-273
e 2024 -259

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to lgoima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at

NTLPS://DUIerac.go Nz/Q -Ccoun Qur-coun equest-1or-o 3
to-lgoima-requests/ with your personal information removed.

Kind regards

Simon Bastion | Group Manager Regulatory Services

Email Simon.Bastion@bdc,govt.nz
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Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally
privileged information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive
this correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not
disclose, copy or relay any part of this correspondence if you are not the intended recipient. Any views expressed in this



message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be
the views of Buller District Council.

New trees for
Victoria Square

We're conducting a survey to gather community
feedback on the replacement of 11 unsafe or noxious
trees at Victoria Square in Westport.

BULLER

IS Click here to vote


https://letstalk.bullerdc.govt.nz/new-trees-for-victoria-square/surveys/give-us-your-feedback1

